
New  Bedford  Police  host  5-
year  old  boy  with  spina
bifida  at  south-end  public
safety complex
“Yesterday,  we  had  the  great  privilege  to  host  Joseph
Aguilera, a five-year-old boy living with spina bifida, and
his father at the south-end public safety complex. Joseph has
an ambition to work in public safety when he gets older.

After meeting him, we have no doubt that he will be a great
addition to a team someday that will be very fortunate to have
him. Joseph was a great guest, and we are so grateful for all
of the energy and care that the south-end patrol officers,
firefighters, and animal control officers put into showing him
a great time.” -New Bedford Police Department.

All photos by the New Bedford Police Department:
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